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LONDON EYE TRIP 
English groups 1 and 2 in KS4 and KS5 are reading a text entitled  

The London Eye Mystery and they had the opportunity to ride on the
London Eye. We had a fabulous, sunny day and everyone enjoyed the

trip. It was a lot of fun going on the train and the Tube as well as
going on the famous London Eye. The views of London from our pod
were amazing!  Afterwards we all had a picnic on the South Bank of
the Thames, listening to the street musicians. Student behaviour on the

trip was exemplary. As always, we are so proud of our students. 



Tutor Cup Challenge
 All tutor groups in the college competed in a bespoke
online quiz, created by the students. Competition was
fierce and after a tie break, second place went to 4JB
and the overall winners were 4JE. Celebrations were
loud and well deserved! Congratulations to everyone

for playing their parts in this all-inclusive quiz. 

Valentines Day Sale
Students did a great job of
selling yummy cakes and  

beautiful handmade cards for
loved ones and friends. The
money from the sales will

contribute towards further B&E
projects and towards the Prom

this year, on 7th June.   
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